Welcome Woodland and Mill Lake Parents to the 2021-2022 School Year!

We would like to take this opportunity to introduce ourselves and to welcome each of you and your families to the Woodland-Mill Lake PTO.

What is the Woodland-Mill Lake PTO and what does it do?

The Woodland Mill Lake PTO is a not-for-profit organization of parents and teachers who provide supplemental educational programs, funds, assemblies and activities for both schools. We work hand in hand with the principals to determine what "extras" we can provide to supplement the school's curriculum and/or aesthetics. These extras are added to the PTO budget and we organize fundraisers throughout the year to fund them.

What does the Woodland-Mill Lake PTO guarantee?

- Meetings will be held on the third Thursday of every month. September-January meetings are held at Mill Lake and January-May are held at Woodland.
- Meetings are attended by both principals who give us a great deal of information.
- For current information on upcoming events, join our Facebook page,
 Woodland Mill Lake PTO. Also to be sure to join your individual Woodland and Mill Lake grade pages. Each school will also communicate with families of upcoming events through email.
- You will always be contacted if you volunteer for a committee.
- We welcome new members at any point during the year.
- Volunteering for the PTO is a rewarding experience with many different levels of involvement. Seeing those smiles on the children's faces is priceless!

On behalf of the Woodland -Mill Lake PTO, we would like to extend a warm welcome and best wishes for a successful 2021-2022 school year. If you have any questions or ideas, feel free to contact any of us.

Woodland-Mill Lake Parent Teacher Organization (PTO) 2021 - 2022 PTO Executive Officers

Jennifer Shonk, President - Jennifer.shonk@gmail.com Lauren Parekh, Vice President - Laurkane@gmail.com Regina Giacomini, Treasurer - Rgiacomini8@gmail.com Kim Rutan, Secretary - Kimrutan@yahoo.com